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As a result of some issues that we have discovered within our desktop application, v2.5, we
have removed this version for further thorough testing and for rolling out fixes for the
issues, which may impact functionality in some cases. If you are experiencing issues after
upgrading to v2.5, in which you experience a spinner, you are unable to open the
application, or no servers populate in the server list, please revert to v2.4, which can be
downloaded on this page.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this issue.
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